August 21, 2003

Mr. Grant Lee

PROP

510 Cumberland Avenue

Portland, ME 04101

RE:  
PROP 9-Unit Subdivision, Anderson Street


ID #2002-0140, CBL #012-B-009
Dear Mr. Lee:

Upon receipt of a revised site plan and upon a site visit, the following issue has arisen:

1. The revision shows a relocated city sanitary sewer line, which falls outside of the existing right-of-way/easement.  Therefore, a new easement would have to be created.

a. Creation of an easement to an approved subdivision requires planning board approval.

2.
A site visit verified that the pipe has already been relocated prior to planning board approval.

In order to obtain approval, you must apply for an after-the-fact amendment to your site plan, at which time the City will review the changes and schedule the amendment for the planning board.

Sincerely,

Jay Reynolds

Development Review Coordinator

cc: 
Lee D. Urban, Planning and Development Department Director


Alexander Jaegerman, Planning Division Director 


Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager

Kandice Talbot, Planner

     
Eric Labelle, City Engineer

     
Todd Merkle, Public Works 


Chris Cavendish, TFH Architects, 100 Commercial Street, Portland, ME 04101

O:\PLAN\DEVREVW\ANDERSON113\AMENDMENT8-21-03.DOC

